
 

 

 

 

 

February 9, 2016 

Mr. Carl Torgersen, Deputy Director 
State Water Project 
California Department of Water Resources  
PO Box 942836, Room 1115-9 
Sacramento, CA  94236-0001 
 
RE: Reacquisition of Suspended Table A Water, Santa Barbara County 
 
 
Dear Mr. Torgersen: 
 
Pursuant to ongoing discussions with the Department of Water Resources (DWR), the Central 
Coast Water Authority (CCWA) and the Santa Barbara County Flood Control and Water 
Conservation District (District), please be informed that the Board of Directors of the District, at 
the request of CCWA, formally requests DWR work with the staff of the District and CCWA to 
produce the necessary documents and take the steps needed to reacquire the 12,214 acre feet 
of suspended Table A  for the State Water Project Contract with Santa Barbara County. 
 
As you are aware, through the Transfer of Financial Responsibility Agreement (TFRA), CCWA 
would work with DWR and the District to secure the necessary documents and any other 
required actions to complete this process. 
 
Please advise your availability to meet on this issue and to initiate the process.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Thomas Fayram, Deputy Public Works Director, at 
tfayram@cosbpw.net or at 805.568.3436.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Peter Adam, Chair of the Board of Directors 
Santa Barbara County Flood Control and Water Conservation District 
 
cc: Mr. Ray Stokes, Executive Director, Central Coast Water Authority 
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